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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2008 11:45 AM
To: 'Goloubow, Ron'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Aspire Oakland ACEH approval letter

Hello Ron, 

To clarify, a Corrective Action Plan (CAP) is still required.  It was not requested in the most recent letter since 

we are still awaiting results from the extended pilot test in a Pilot Test Report.  Based on results of the pilot 

testing, ACEH will issue a directive letter requesting preparation of a comprehensive CAP.  Alternatively, you 

may incorporate the results of the Pilot test and submit a CAP to expedite site remediation.  Please note that the 

CAP should include remediation of all chemicals of concerns at the site, including proposed site cleanup levels 

and cleanup goals with a 10
-6

 exposure risk scenario. 

Best regards, 

 

Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended 

recipient(s) and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, 

or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and 

destroy all copies of the original message. 
 

From: Goloubow, Ron [mailto:Ron.Goloubow@lfr.com]  

Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2008 11:28 AM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Subject: FW: Aspire Oakland ACEH approval letter 

 

Paresh – Since the attached letter did not request the preparation of a corrective action plan (CAP) there was 

some confusion.  Can you confirm that a CAP is necessary for the subject project? 

Thanks Ron. .  
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Ron Goloubow 

LFR Inc. 

510-596-9550 Direct Dial  

510-501-1789 Cell 

510-652-4906 Facsimile 
ron.goloubow@lfr.com 

From: Goloubow, Ron  

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2008 3:59 PM 

To: Gibbs, Alan; Goldstein, Lucas 

Subject: Aspire Oakland ACEH approval letter 

 

 

Looks like we need to do some quarterly groundwater monitoring & reporting. 

Ron Goloubow 

Senior Associate Geologist 

LFR Inc. 

1900 Powell Street, 12th Floor 

Emeryville, CA 94608-1827 

510-596-9550 Direct Dial  

510-501-1789 Cell 

510-652-4500 Main Number 

510-652-4906 Facsimile 

ron.goloubow@lfr.com 

Visit us at www.lfr.com 

 

 

This message (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the named addressee(s) and 

may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. 

If you are not a named addressee, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying 

of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the original 

sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail and delete this message, along with any attachments, 

from your computer. Thank you. 

Tracking:
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Recipient Delivery

'Goloubow, Ron'

Drogos, Donna, Env. Health Delivered: 12/18/2008 11:45 AM


